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Solana Ranch Preschool   

Operation Gratitude November 1st - November 8th

How to participate: Please bring any unopened candy you 
would like to donate to the office at the “Big Sschool”
Make: “Thank You” notes for the troops

The Candy and cards will be loaded onto a truck and sent to 
the troops as a part of Operation Gratitude

What we are learning!
This months  theme is Family! We will be talking a lot this 
mont about all of the different people in our families, what a 
family is, and why it is special. In fine motor, will be 
focusing on drawing our families, Sorting, and continuing to 
work on cutting. In Large 
motor, we will be focusing on 
hand-eye/foot coordination. 

In the Jungle 

The month of October has been action 
packed for the Jungle Room. We have 
focused on following directions and 
asking for what we need as well as 
tracing, dotting, and painting letters A, 
B, and C as part of our letter 
introduction. 
The kiddos have also been super 
excited with our 5th grade "Buddy 
Group" collaboration. The experience 
with their buddies has been amazing to 
say the least.  The 5th graders have 
interviewed, read to and participated 
in a fun and messy Halloween art 
project. In November, we will continue 
with our alphabet and introduce our 
"Family" theme. 

In the Ocean 
October has come to a close, and we 
are looking forward to all the fun that 
November will bring! Our theme for 
the month is families. We will be 
discussing our own families and how 
they are alike and different, and the 
many ways to be a family. We will be 
continuing with our letters of the 
week (E, H, T, I, and U) as well as 
exploring the math concepts of 
sorting and classifying by one or two 
attributes.  

Mark Your Calendar! 

Closures 
November 10th

November 20th-24th

December 25th- January 5th

Happenings 

Toys from home… Please 
keep home toys at home. 
Thank you for your help!


